
 

Thursday, January 28, 2021      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

TOWN OF ROCKY MOUNTAIN HOUSE COUNCILLOR RESIGNATION 
 

Rocky Mountain House, Alta. – The Town of Rocky Mountain House has accepted the 
resignation of Jason Alderson from his position of Councillor, effective January 27, 2021. 

The Town of Rocky Mountain House thanks Mr. Alderson for his dedicated service to the 
community over the past 5 years. Mr. Alderson was first elected to Council in a 2015 byelection, 
and returned to Council in the 2017 General Municipal Election. 

The Town of Rocky Mountain House Council and Administration wish Mr. Alderson all the best 
in his future endeavours. 

The Town of Rocky Mountain House will not hold a byelection to fill the vacant seat. next 
General Municipal Election will take place on Oct. 18, 2021. Section 162(b)(i) of the Municipal 
Government Act provides for municipalities to abstain from a byelection in the 18 months 
before a general election. 
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For more information, please contact: 

Laura Button, Communications Coordinator    
Town of Rocky Mountain House 
lbutton@rockymtnhouse.com  
Main office: 403-845-2866 
Direct line: 403-846-4257 
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